

Friends of the Hatton Gallery President: Professor Eric Cross

BULLETIN September 2014

Hello Friends!

It's been an incredibly busy summertime planning our exhibition, as well as a special event for the official unveiling of our new logo. We're pleased to announce that we're ready to release the invitations and truly hope that you will join us on the evening of the 17th October for wine, nibbles, buffet, and a raffle for a framed Pasmore print courtesy of TWAM and #HattonFuture. Please send in the booking slip below to RSVP and bring along friends, family, colleagues, and acquaintances for what should be a joyous evening at the gallery. We hope to see you there.

Please also remember that after an unanimous vote at our last AGM, we have amended our fees as follows: single £15 / family: £20 / students (and under 25s): £5 for when you renew in January (don't forget to amend Standing Orders.) Thank you, as always, for your continued support as a Friend of the Hatton.

Forthcoming Events

Telephone/email:

19th September 6pm: FOTH 2014 Exhibition and Caroline Coode Retrospective private view, Hatton Gallery

19th September – 20th December: FOTH 2014 Exhibition and Caroline Coode Retrospective, Hatton Gallery

14th October 6:30pm: "Regarding the Pain of Others: photographing war" lecture by Alysia Trackim, Seminar Room

17th October 5pm: Friends Redesign Event, Hatton Gallery

18th October: Pen and Ink workshop with John Steele, Hatton Gallery

18th November: "Newcastle Goes Pop!" FOTH & Hatton present Anne Massey and Gil Hedley, Hatton Gallery

Booking slips are available in the previous bulletin, as well as downloadable online at:

http://www.friendsofthehatton.org.uk/bulletins.html
Please complete and return before Wednesday 15 th October 2014 Jean Taylor, 94 Celandine Way, Windy Nook, Gateshead, NE10 8QW Email: jeantaylor0171@btinternet.com Telephone: 0191 422 7989
I/we would like to reserve places for the Friends Redesign Event
Name and address: